

Published on University of Toronto Faculty Association (https://www.utfa.org)

Home > December 2016 Newsletter Now Available

## **December 2016 Newsletter Now Available**

December 20, 2016

UTFA's December 2016 newsletter includes the following:

- Updates from UTFA Executive Committee Members
- News from around UTFA and the University of Toronto community
- Upcoming event information

To read it, download the PDF here.

Source URL (modified on Feb 9 2017): https://www.utfa.org/content/december-2016-newsletter-now-available